
  

             

 

 

 
Native American 

Classic Tournament 
Due to a change in venue the 
NAC tournament went up for 
grabs in the summer of 2023. 
BHS Athletic Director met with the 
NAC Committee and it was  
agreed BHS would host the 
tournament. 
Student Council Members greeted 
all teams who arrived at the gym 
and gave them a tour of the 
facility. They welcomed them to 
the Athlete Hospitality rooms and 
delivered the gifts from the district 
classrooms. 
This was a grand gesture that 
was a highlight for the teams. 
Comments were made from the 
players, coaches and community 
of being welcomed, loved the 
activities, food and place to meet 
new people and chill out. 
Student groups worked hard to 
serve the public and make some 
money to travel to Washington 
DC and New York City, raise 
money for the Senior Toy Drive, 
the Junior Prom, Cheerleading 
activities, and raise awareness for 
Suicide Prevention. 
 
All BHS staff were on deck to 
welcome guests (athletes and the 

many food and craft vendors), cheer on teams, help with concessions and hospitality rooms (Students and 
Staff rooms), as the student body was on remote learning for the day. 
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Important Dates for December 

 

 
 
November Stats: 
Average Daily Attendance (ADA): 9th: 72% 10th: 70% 11th: 
65% 12th: 69% (9th grade with the highest daily average 72%) 
Total Student ADA: 69% down 20% 
Certified Attendance: 84% down%age 
Classified Attendance: 92% up %age 
Enrollment: 9th: 162 10th: 154 11th: 101 12th: 100 
Total: 517 
 
Transcripts: 19 
Drops: 14 
Transfers: IN:  OUT:  
Referrals: 25 (Total for the year:75) Bully Reports: 4 
Home Visits: 18 

 
 

 
 



Thank you to all those that gifted the teams with gifts: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RTzkEcaVbxQGZXnxHfcc3klRdsVv-

eAfwI3xbZ_ZeB0/edit?usp=sharing 
 

Internet Concerns: 
• Students, staff, and parents were abruptly put into no internet mode! It was a 

shock to not have phone, print, google classroom, apple tv and internet access. 
Teachers quickly made due with their lessons switching to hands on activities 
and written work with work books and composition tablets. Office staff crafted 
plans to take attendance, locate students and information on each student/staff.  

• We made note of things to utilize in the future if this happens again. We 
appreciate BPS tech department for their hard work in getting access back to 
all buildings. We also appreciate Napi, BES, and BullShoe Elementary for 
assisting with printing and internet access. 

• The hardest hit were our MTDA online classes. We made arrangements with 
BES and families (for students to stay at home) for internet access. 

 
Congratulations to the Speed Goats who competed in the Nike X Country race: 

 
The boys team were ranked very low going into the race and came out 1st in their heat and 

30th out of 200+ teams! The two girl runners did great and next year there will be more 
attending to have a team. Their coach Roy McNabb was also named Coach of the Year for 

Cross Country! Congratulations! 
 

BHS Monthly Academic Monitoring Form 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rCq1nTNwFxTfN72P2lUfCKaw8UKmBon
w1bYmwfxPM0I/edit?usp=sharing 

 
Special Olympics Basketball 2nd Place 

  

Congratulations to these two 
teams who played hard and 
were presented with silver 
medals after two days of 
Basketball. 

Great job athletes:Nina, 
Jamie, Ross, Ty, Nina, 
Jayla, Adelia, Tylane, 
Adria, Matthew, Conner, 
Jackie and Willy! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RTzkEcaVbxQGZXnxHfcc3klRdsVv-eAfwI3xbZ_ZeB0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RTzkEcaVbxQGZXnxHfcc3klRdsVv-eAfwI3xbZ_ZeB0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rCq1nTNwFxTfN72P2lUfCKaw8UKmBonw1bYmwfxPM0I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rCq1nTNwFxTfN72P2lUfCKaw8UKmBonw1bYmwfxPM0I/edit?usp=sharing


  
Congratulations to Rubylynn Weasel Head, Aiyahna Green, Kyra Dubray, 
Randel Wippert, Colten Sharp and Jasmine Grant for earning Attendance 
Incentives. Kyra and Rubylynn and parents each received 100$ gift card. 

The other students received a 50$ gift card. 
 

  
 

 
All of the many different activities available to students help them become 
successful in their academics and confidence! Thank you to BPS School 

Board and Administration for your support! 
 
 
 
 

Check Browning Public School facebook page for videos and pictures of 
all things BHS 

 
 
 

We have many positives happening at BHS! 
BHS is a place of safety, comfort, consistency, happiness and pride! 

 

 

Cat/Griz Pep Rally 
Back by popular demand-the entire 
district was in attendance to see Monte 
for the Cat/Griz Pep Rally! He came into 
the gym dancing fancy, waving the 
Blackfeet Flag and had dance offs with 
our students. It was great for all students 
to fill the gym and cheer on Veterans, 
Seniors and the Brawl of the Wild! 
 


